
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Western Wayne Band Parents Association 

WWBPA – Minutes 
Date: February 25, 2025 

Attendees: Hope Jezorwski, Shannon (The Cannon) Walton, Amanda Wilbur, Becky 

Rinella, Steve Redmond, Rhonda DeNunzio, Gina Knecht, Jeannie 

Hedlin, Chris Schaffer, Kathy Schaffer  

1) The meeting was called to order by Hope Jezorwski at 7:06 pm 

2) Hope appointed Shannon parliamentarian for the meeting 

3) The meeting minutes were approved by Steve and seconded by Rhonda 

4) Treasurers Report was given by Shannon – motion to approve by Amanda and 

seconded by Becky 

5) Committee head reports: 

a) Chaperone – No Updates 

b) Hospitality – Play Concessions, Feed Drama kids on March 31 – Fried 

chicken, mac and cheese, salad dinner rolls. Dessert - Shannon 

c) Publicity – No Updates 

d) Color Guard Liaison – No Updates 

e) Fundraising – Another Purse Bingo? 

f) Craft fair – Vendor applications coming in 29. Hope voted in as craft fair 

coordinator  

g) Apparel tent – No new updates 

h) Website –No updates. Facebook page specifically for craft fair 

6) Snacks and Donations – Will be needed for band trip 204 snacks and 408 

water 

7) New Business – Nominations for officer positions due by the March meeting 

8) Director report – No updates   

9) Motion for meeting to be adjourned at 7:32 pm motion to approve by Rhonda 

and seconded by Becky 

 

The next WWBPA meeting is scheduled for March 25, 2025 

in the Western Wayne High School Band Room. 
More information and volunteer opportunities are always available. Questions? Contact: 

Hope Jezorwski – WWBPA.President@gmail.com 

Becky Rinella – WWBPA.vicepres@gmail.com  

Amanda Wilbur – Secretary.WWBPA@gmail.com 

Shannon Walton – Treasurer.WWBPA@gmail.com 

 

Website: wwband.org 
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